Private ISF

From: Delaine Spilsbury <mssquaw@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2017 8:11 AM

To: PrivatelSF

Subject: Parking Lot Nuclear storage

RE: Idiotic Policy

Private permanent parking lot dumps are high-risk, not only radiologically but also to U.S. taxpayers' pocketboots. As
Kevin Kamps of Beyond Nuclear has said: "By requiring a permanent deep geological repository to be operating before
centralized interim storage [whether private or federal government owned/operated], Congress wanted to prevent the
very real danger of a de facto permanent parking lot dump -- a high-level radioactive waste storage site that would be
designed for the short-term but be there forever. WCS, for example, is a cynical shell game and taxpayers are sure to
lose. Congress was right that liability for the costs for storing commercial irradiated nuclear fuel belong with the
generators and should not be shifted onto the backs of the American public."”



